
 

 

 

Local Community – Have your say!  
 What do you think?   

• Should charities pay rates? 
• Should there be compulsory local 

government elections? 
• When should it be mandatory for local 

governments to engage with the 
community? 

• How should local governments handle 
complaints? 
 

These are just some of the questions that are being 
raised to help develop a new Local Government Act. 
  
The Department of Local Government, Sport and 
Cultural Industries wants to hear your views! 
 
You are invited to attend a drop-in session to have 
your say on ways that local government can be 
transformed. 
 

Forum: Tuesday 4 December 
2018 
At 6pm – 8pm 
Venue: Shire of Mundaring Administration 
Building (Civic Reception Room) 

7000 Great Eastern Hwy, Mundaring WA 6073 

 
 

What you will get from this session:   

• Learn about the areas considered for 
reform. 

• Share your thoughts and ideas to improve 
the way that local governments operate. 

• Make suggestions about how local 
governments can better deliver services to 
their communities. 

• Ask questions about how potential changes 
to the Act may affect you. 
 

Can’t attend?  

• Have your say online:  
www.dlgsc.wa.gov.au/lgareview 

RSVP: 
by Monday 3 December 2018 
RSVP to https://www.trybooking.com/YZAY 

To discuss any aspect of the Workshop, contact 
(08) 9492 9870 or actreview@dlgsc.wa.gov.au 

http://www.dlgsc.wa.gov.au/lgareview
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